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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
May Monthly Meeting 

May 31, 2012 
Members Present: 
Marlene Viger  Marie MacMillan  Marilyn Hughes 
Marilyn Rice   Karen Bamford  Jean Young   
Sandi Bourgoin  Cyndi Whalen  Jeannette LaPlante 
Lil Wark   Yukiko Bigney  Liz Coffin 
Kathy Anderson  Gloria Attenweiller  Darthea Tilley 
Sandy Meehan  Vi Kemp   Claudette Amoroso 
Shirley Kile   Gwen Archambault  Louise Shindler 
Elanna Farnham  Evelyn Bouchard  Janet Anderson 
Ruth Richardson  Janice White 
 
Thanks to you all for your support and help in the decision making process of 
your Bangor Women’s Golf Club.   
 

 Secretary’s Report:   
The secretary’s report from the May 1st Annual Meeting is posted on the 
web at www.liz44.com and in a notebook titled “Minutes of Bangor 
Women’s golf Club Meetings 2012” located in the women’s locker room.  
The minutes were accepted as posted.    
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 Beginning balance:  $408.61 
  Club dues paid  $1295.00 

Expenses         $50.00 club dues to WMSGA 
 Ending balance  $1653.61 
 
Calendar 

There will be four team events during the summer.  The type of 
tournament being played will be on Brian’s desk. 
 

Volunteers accepting duties for BWGC 
Ringer Board will be posted by Marie MacMillan.  Thanks Marie. 
Birdie Tree is already in the locker room thanks to Kathy Anderson. 
Sandi Bourgoin will collect the 3-putt money.  Each week players may 
pay $.25 cents for every 3-putt with a cap of one dollar ($1.00) 
 

Sponsors 
Sponsor letters to people who were sponsors last year went out on May 30, 
2012.  People were encouraged to take a letter and envelope to people 
whom they believed might be willing to sponsor us this year in addition to 
the people who were our sponsors last year.  Club members are 
encouraged to get together and sponsor a hole.  Members are considering 
this. 
 

http://www.liz44.com/
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Birdies for Cancer 
 These are the proposed aspects of this tournament: 

 Dates:  July 14, 15, and 16, 2012. 
 Cost to participate will be $10.00 for each eighteen holes played.  

Five dollars ($5.00) will go towards the cancer charity; five dollars 
($5.00) will go towards the cost of prizes. 

 Teams will play independently.  Participants will get their own 
foursomes. 

 The BWGC will pay $2.50 for each birdie made by a woman. 
 Women will play for net birdies; men for gross birdies. 
 There will be a cap of $125 paid by the women’s league.  Even if the 

women’s birdie amount does not total $125, the league will pay that 
amount. 

 Non-members of either the men’s or women’s league may 
participate. 

 Thursday July 13 women may pay $10.00 and play a round for 
Birdies for Cancer. 

 We will not have Rally for the Cure this year but may have that 
tournament next year. 

The vote on this issue was unanimous approval that we join this 
tournament. 
 

Bangor Golf Association Tournament 
There will be a women’s division of the BGA tournament to be held on 
June 10, 2012.  There will be sponsors for this tournament.  “Goody Bags” 
will be distributed.  The cost to participate is forty dollars ($40.00) per 
person.  
 

Invitational Tournament Committee Meeting 
 The invitational tournament committee members are: 
  Janice White 
  Kathy Anderson 
  Sandi Bourgoin 
  Marilyn Rice 
  Vi Kemp. 

They will be having a preliminary meeting directly following this meeting. 
The Invitational Tournament will be held on August 9, 2012. 
 

Hole-in-One Contributions 
Cyndi Whalen collected hole-in-one contributions today.  If you have 
not contributed and would like to, please give the money to Janice White.   
 

Meeting adjourned at 1:30 PM.  
   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary 


